DEAR PEACH COMMUNITY,

We have some bittersweet news to share: our brand is closing.

Together, as both a brand and a community, we've navigated some incredibly unprecedented times, and we are forever grateful for your unwavering love and support. Unfortunately, as a small business, we were not able to with stand all of these hardships - so it is with a heavy heart that we announce

We'd love to invite you to SHOP THE ENTIRE WEBSITE AT 40% OFF

Peach will be closing its doors.

so you can stock up on your favorite styles and memorabilia to mark this incredible era, and create an arsenal of looks so you can continue to enjoy the effortlessly easy and ultra versatile style you've come to know and love (but don't wait to start adding to your cart - once stock runs out, these styles will be gone forever).

As you know, Peach has always been so much more than a clothing brand, so it is our greatest hope that you continue to foster the empowering, supportive and authentic sense of community that we've built together. Because if we've learned anything over the years, it's that when we lift one another up, there is no stopping what we can achieve!

Cheers to this beautiful adventure and everything we've built together along the way! We could have never done it without you and our incredible Stylist Community.

(1) the love always.

The Peach Home Office Team.

peach